
 

 

 

The Summer Reading Challenge run by the Reading Agency and Scotland's libraries takes place each year.                                                    

This year children aged 4-12 can take part by visiting any of our re-opened libraries or take part online.  
 

The challenge starts on 19th June and finishes on 14th August - you, all your friends and family can sign up 

and join in at any time from this date, but don’t leave it too late to make the best of your challenge activities! 
 

The challenge is to read any 6 books (including e-books) over the holidays borrowed from your  

local library or - you can pick your own target as this year we're all about reading for pleasure  

so pick a challenge that works for you! 
 

This year's theme is Wild World Heroes and the Reading Agency have teamed up with                             

WWF for this year's challenge.  
 

Not a library member yet? Cant get to a library ? Want to know more? 
 

Not a problem - all help, access and information is available at your fingertips here:  
 

www.glasgowlife.org.uk/libraries/summer-reading-challenge  
 

Even if you are getting to the library, the website offers you lots of activities and                                        

opportunities along the way so - take a look and meet the  
 

Wild World Heroes! 

http://www.glasgowlife.org.uk/libraries/summer-reading-challenge

